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commentletters

From: sdcwa@sdcwa.org on behalf of San Diego County Water Authority 
<sdcwa@sdcwa.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 4:40 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - Urban Water Conservation Workshop

Submitted on Wednesday, November 25, 2015 - 4:40pm Submitted values are: 
 
First Name: Linda 
Last Name: Buckner 
Email: lb11@nwlink.com 
Today's Date: November 25, 2015 
Comments: 
Apparently, San Diego County has plenty of water. 
We have invested in infrastructure. 
And now, on top of that, the desalination plant, which cost us a Lot of money, is coming online soon. 
SAN DIEGO COUNTY SHOULD BE EXEMPT FROM YOUR WATER RESTRICTIONS. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

(12/7/15) Public Workshop
Urban Water Conservation

Deadline: 12/2/15  by 12:00 noon

11-25-15


